
Aloha e La Pietra community,

Our students had the opportunity to create and submit their design for the next Panther
Pride t-shirt! We are happy to announce our winning design from sixth-grader Leia Kim.

For our students, faculty, staff, and
administration, your first shirt is FREE!
All we ask is that you submit this form by
Monday, October 14, 2024.

For our families, you may pre-order a t-
shirt for $15.00 here by Monday, October
14, 2024.

Panther Pride t-shirts can be worn at
various times throughout the year, like at
special events such as Special Guest
Day and the All-School Picnic. It’ll
certainly make a nice addition to your La
Pietra spirit wear!

T-shirts will be available for pick up at a later date. Stay tuned for more information!

Should you have any questions, please contact me at khan@lapietra.edu or (808) 922-
2744 x103.

Mahalo,

Ms. Kristie Han
Dean of Students

La Pietra - Hawai'i School for Girls
2933 Poni Moi Road, Honolulu, HI 96815

T: 808.922.2744 | F: 808.923.4514

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9VFbRbednkPExX_UdeDLDlhFTFFGkVSSxHgV61hDr-M89oA/viewform
https://www.lapietra.edu/panther-pride-t-shirt-order-form/
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